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From: "Versha Bansal" <pol5.dhaka@mea.gov.in>
To: "sasft mopa" <sasft.mopa@gmail.com>, ft@mopa.gov.bd
Cc: "Lavanya Kumar" <pol3.dhaka@mea.gov.in>, "Anil Kumar Y"

<hcoffice.dhaka@mea.gov.in>

Date: Thursday, December 19, 2019 10:08AM

Subject: High Tea Programme for Bangladesh Civil Servants at the High Commission of India,
Dhaka

History: 4 This message has been replied to.

Dear Sir,

Ref. our telecon.

2.  The High Commissioner of India would like to host a High Tea for the
Bangladesh Civil Servants who are scheduled to attend the next Batch of Mid
Career Training Programme at National Centre for Good Governance,
Mussoorie from 30 December-10 January, 2019.

3.  You are also cordially invited for the same.
4. Details for the programme are appended below:

Venue: The High Commission of India premises

Date: 26 December, 2019

Timing for Briefing of the participants: 1700-1745 hours
Timing for the High Tea programme: 1745-1830 hours

With regards,

Versha Bansal

ASO (Political)

HCI, Dhaka

Ph. +88-02- 55067317
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“Cleanliness is next to Godliness”
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